
 

 

F.No.19-1/Admn/2022/750       17-12-2024. 

 
 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

The Vice-Chancellor, North-Eastern Hill University (NEHU), is pleased to declare that all 

Administrative and Academic Departments of the University shall remain closed on 26th 

and 31st of December, 2024 as Compensatory Holidays. However, in compensation, 

the University shall remain open on 8th of February and 29th of March, 2025, both 

falling on Saturdays.  

 
 

                                                                                  
Assistant Registrar I/c (Admn.) 
 

Copy to: 

1. PS to the Vice-Chancellor, NEHU,  for the Vice-Chancellor’s  kind information. 

2. All Statutory  Officers  NEHU. 

3. All Deans of Schools, NEHU.  With a request to bring the above 
Notification to the notice of all 
concerned under their control.  

4. All Heads of Departments/Centres, NEHU 
5. All Officers, NEHU                                
6. Computer Operator, BIC,NEHU-with a request to upload in the University website. 

 

 

                                                                        
      Assistant Registrar I/c (Admn.) 

 
 
  


